
FRIDAY BULLETIN 
12th September 2025 

 
 
 

• School Dinners -  Unfortunately work on the kitchen is not quite finished, but as from Monday 15 
September, we are able to offer a limited menu for hot meals. Apologies for the inconvenience. 
 

• PE Days –      Apple Class – Friday 
                          Cherry Class – Tuesday 
          Rowan Class – Tuesday and Thursday 
          Oak Class – Friday 
 

• Forest School –    Apple Class – Tuesday 
     Oak Class – Wednesday 
 

 Could you please ensure your children are dressed in warm, waterproof clothes and footwear for the 
sessions. Their clothes will get messy so old clothing is best.  

 
• Homework – If your child has homework, please ensure they hand it in each Thursday.  

 
• Photographs – On Monday 15th  September the photographers will be in from 9am to take individual 

photographs and sibling photographs (those who are in school). Please make sure the children are 
uniform.  
 

• Wraparound – Sessions can be booked via clubbookings@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 

• Monday Cooking Club - with Mrs Taylor and Mrs Harrison still has a couple of places available, the 
children will be making vegetarian chilli with flatbread (GF option available)  
 

• Choir- this will now be on a Tuesday lunchtime with Mrs Bott; initially this will be for children in 
Rowan Class and Oak Class. After February half term, children from Cherry Class will be welcome 
to join.  
 

• Debts – as we are at the start of a new academic year, could you please clear any remaining debts 
on ParentPay from last year, thank you! 
 

• Walking Home (Oak Class) – Polite reminder for any permission slips to be sent into school.  Please 
call in to the office if you need to collect a form. 

 

• Universal Meals – Children from Reception to Year 2 are entitled to a free school meal (Nursery are 
not). 
 

• Good News Gathering – We look forward to seeing you next week for our first Good News Gathering 
of the year on Friday 19th September; all are welcome! 

 
• Final Note – We have all had a fabulous first week back at school. We enjoyed a super ‘hook’ day on 

Tuesday, a lovely start to our ‘All Around The World’ topic.  
 

• Water Bottles – Please can you ensure that there only water in drinks bottles, not juice. 
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